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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

WELCOME TO OUR FORTNIGHTLY UPDATE 
We would like to 

welcome you to our 
fortnightly newsletter. 

We hope to keep you all 
updated with the 

going’s on at Peasmarsh 
Place during these very 

challenging times. 

We will begin with the reassurance that 
staff have continued to work hard to 
ensure all the residents remain safe. We 
are continuing to test our staff weekly and 
our residents every 4 weeks. 

Hilary has continued to provide a variety 
of activities for our 
residents throughout 
the week keeping 
them occupied and 
entertained. 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE  

MONTH 

We have 
introduced 
employee of 
the month 
which allows 
feedback 
from both 
residents and 
staff, we 
present an 
award and 
certificate at 
the end of the 
month for the 
employee 
with the most 
votes. We are 
happy for 
families to 
participate in 
this. 

 

We have been lucky to have an electric wheelchair donated to 
the home which will 
allow residents to 
access the grounds 
should they wish to. 

 
Residents celebrating their Birthdays 
this month are Margaret, Peter, Jim and Barbara we wish them many happy 
returns 
 
We would like to remind you all that although physical visits are not possible 
at the moment, we can arrange virtual visits via facetime or zoom so please do 
not hesitate to contact the office to arrange this. Residents do enjoy receiving 
letters and cards also 
 
We thank you for your patience and co-operation during this time and hope 
that you all remain safe and well. 
 
From all at Peasmarsh Place 

 


